Hello Parents:

Happy Memorial Day Weekend!

The Administration of Schuylkill Technology Center is reaching out to provide updates regarding the end of the 2019/2020 School Year. Classwork for seniors ended Friday, May 22nd. Seniors with outstanding assignments should contact their instructors as soon as possible. All STC Senior Awards, National Technical Honor Society Recognition, and Certificates will be distributed during Graduation Ceremonies at the sending districts. AAA of Pottsville has offered to recognize 2020 Graduates on the digital billboard on Route 61. For interested seniors, please email your photo to 2020seniors@aaanc.com with STC listed as your school. Please copy your STC Instructor on the email.

Classwork for underclassmen ends Friday, May 29th. Progress notes were mailed and emailed this past week to **only** the families of those students who have not yet engaged in mandatory planned instruction and are at risk of not passing the fourth marking period. STC understands that the past few weeks have been very difficult and that many families have had challenges with the transition to distance education on top of the overall stress of the pandemic. Please reach out to the building administrators if you need to discuss your unique circumstances.

The STC North and South Campus Buildings will be open 8 am-12 pm, Monday, June 1st, and Tuesday, June 2nd for students to retrieve any personal belongings from the building and to return borrowed laptops.

We hope everyone is doing well! Have a great weekend!

Stay Safe,

Shannon Brennan, Director